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Dear (Mr./Ms name MEP),
As a concerned citizen (with a disability) / As a grassroots organization of people with a disability (=> adapt to own organization) ENIL is / I am alarmed about the devastating effect of the crisis. Evidence is confirming that Europeans with a disability are hit disproportionally by cuts in public expenditure and austerity measures. Personal assistance, Independent Living support and community based services are targeted first.
Despite the European Union’s ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD), which requires that State Parties “refrain from engaging in any act or practice that is inconsistent with the Convention”, the rights set out in the Convention are being targeted. Despite the existing treaties, charters, directives and the European Disability Strategy 2010 -2020, there is a severe deterioration of the human rights and living conditions of European citizens with disabilities. Europe is failing its people with disabilities. The result is more social exclusion, more poverty and less participation on the labor market.
 
Together with many international organizations we want / I want to bring this under the attention of the European Parliament. We trust on the European Institutions to make the member states stop and reverse cuts and austerities undermining the life and rights of people with a disability.
(Knowing your strong concern for the rights of people with disabilities) we / I want to ask your full support for the ENIL Proposal for a Resolution of the European Parliament on the effect of cuts in public spending on persons with disabilities in the European Union in the upcoming plenary debate and vote. Please find this proposal in attachment / on this web  link. 
Don’t hesitate to contact us / me for more information. You can also contact the European Network on Independent Living on +353 1 5250700 or secretariat@enil.eu. 
Kind regards,
(name, organization)

